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 The Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations presents its compliments to 

Representatives of States Parties to the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea 

and has the honour to refer to the thirtieth Meeting of States Parties to the United Nations 

Convention on the Law of the Sea. 

 

 The Office of Legal Affairs is pleased to transmit attached herewith a letter dated 

24 November 2020 from the Vice-President of the thirtieth Meeting of States Parties, 

H.E. Ambassador Ibrahima Toure, addressed to Representatives of States Parties to the 

United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, and annexed document, concerning 

agenda item 11(c) (Draft budget proposals of the International Tribunal for the Law of the 

Sea for the budget period 2021–2022). 

 

 The Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity 

to renew to Representatives of States Parties to the United Nations Convention on the Law 

of the Sea the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 24 November 2020  










